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Monday, 25th 

November 

Christmas Fair 

A reminder that our Christmas Fair will 

take place after school on Thursday 5th 

December 2025. Christmas Fair.  
 

As communicated last week, to support 

prizes, we will be having a non-uniform 

day on Friday 29th November.  
 

If you can, please donate a prize for the 

‘Tombola Stall’. Many thanks in 

advance! 

 

Swimming Gala 

A huge shout out to both of our teams who took part in last week’s swimming gala. All children 

displayed great levels of stamina in the water and great team determination. Well done to our girls 

team, who won their event. 

Christmas Performances 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of our Christmas productions. Please note that only parents/carers from 

one year group will make up a particular show’s audience and tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, 

per show, and not two tickets per child. 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

09.12.24 Nursery (AM) 11:10am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

09.12.24 Nursery (PM) 2:40pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

10.12.24 Reception 10.00am Reception Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 
Tickets costing £1 each must be paid for in advance on ParentPay prior to each performance, and cannot be paid 
on the door (if anyone has any login problems then please contact the school). Due to fire regulations, we are 
unable to release additional tickets for these performances. Once paid for, tickets will be sent home, so please 
check school bags.  
 

Reception children will be expected to stay in school for the remainder of the day on 10.12.24 

 

Christmas Disco (02.12.24) 

For those wanting to attend, children can bring a change of disco clothes to change into on the 
afternoon.  
 

The cost for entry and refreshments will be £3 per child and must be paid online via ParentPay. 
Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, must be collected and taken home at 3.25pm.  
 

Tickets are now available to purchase via ParentPay. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners! As well as having 100% 

attendance for the week, they have demonstrated 

superb levels of self-awareness! 

Aspire2Be 

Year 4 Virtual Author Event - David Baddiel. Our Y4 

children loved hearing all about David Baddiel's new 

book, SMALL FRY straight from the perspective of the 

author himself. This was a fantastic event for all of our 

wonderful readers, as well as aspiring authors. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas Parties will take place on 

an afternoon during the last ‘full’ week 

of term apart from our morning Nursery 

children, who will have theirs during the 

morning. 

Monday 16th 
December, 
2024 

Y1 Y5 

Tuesday 17th 
December, 
2024 

Reception Y6 

Wednesday 
18th 
December, 
2024 

Y2 Y4 

Thursday 19th 
December, 
2024 

Y3 Nursery 
(AM) & 

(PM) 

 

Reading Plus 

Another huge well done to our Key Stage 2 children for 

their efforts on Reading Plus so far this year.  

Reading Plus is a fantastic resource that is used both in 

school and can be accessed at home.  

We have now reached over 5.6 million words read by our 

children since September - keep it going, children! 

Notification of Absence 

If your child is unwell and they are unable to attend school, please could you contact the school office 

to inform them of your child’s absence. As part of the school’s safeguarding procedures, if a child is 

not in school and we have had no contact from parents/carers, we are required to establish the 

whereabouts of all children. This includes conducting home visits if we are unable to make contact.  

School Crossing 

Please can you continue to remain 

patient when crossing the road 

particularly on an evening. The school 

crossing patrol is only able to escort 

children across the road when the green 

man is displayed. 

Thank you. 


